
Here are a few photos from last week’s meeting. 
 
Garden Club Meeting – August 16, 2022.  
 
Speaker: Ken Reidel, “It’s in the can… or bag, bottle or jar!” 
 
“Are you fortunate enough to find yourself with a bountiful harvest of fruits or vegetables? 
Regardless of whether the bumper crop came from your garden, a friend’s garden or the local 
farmer’s market, we have tips on how to preserve these tasty gems so that you can enjoy them all 
year. Ken Reidel has been growing and preserving for many summers and has enjoyed doing this 
with his family, friends and now his grandchildren. His friends and family look forward to fruits of his 
labor! There will be a hands-on demonstration as well as an open forum for sharing tips and tricks. 
Come join the fun!” 
 
 

 
The kitchen at St. John’s was perfect for the hands-on demonstration 
 



 
 

 
 



 
Strawberry jam and bread & butter pickles were preserved… 
 

 
… and samples were available to take home! 


